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My dear Principal
Pre-Medical Students.

I am enclosing a copy of Dr. Willey’s 
reply to my letter on this subject.

You will note too, that he says Pre- 

Lie die al Zoology in the old first year of Medicine 

is continuing, although the intention of the 

Medical School was to abolish this year, and sub-

the regular standard

y■
stitute for these courses

course of the Faculty of Arts.

From a point of view of expense, I do 

not see why the Arts Faculty should continue to 

duplicate these beginners’ courses unless the 

authorities of the Faculty of Medicine so require.

I

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal - McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q.
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